
BOOK RECOMMENDATION 

Lambeth have enjoyed 
reading the crazy        
adventures of Matilda 
who is fighting against 
injustice! Her granny had 
her scientific discovery 
stolen from her by her 
boss and Matilda will do 
anything to have her 

granny's name restored. Ellie Irving's The 
Matilda Effect is a great read and              
highlights the injustice that female                
scientists face on a regular basis.   
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French phase of the week:    
Il y a des nuages  - It is cloudy 

 
 

                  NOTICES    

Bank Holiday - School Closed                                

Monday 8th May 

Year 6 SATS:  Tuesday 9th - 12th May 

Year 6 Park Picnic: Friday 12th May 

Year 6 School Journey:                                         

Monday 15th –19th May 

Year 1 Stay & Read:                                                             

Thursday 18th May at 8.45-9.15 

Half Term:  Monday 29th May - 2nd June 

Reception Horniman Museum trip:                                        

Tuesday 13th June 

Nursery Horniman Museum trip:                            

Wednesday 14th June 

Art Exhibition :                                                  

Friday 16th June 2-4pm 

View all Letters Home  

 

ONLINE LEARNING  (Homework)                                                                                                   

Term Value       

Kindness 

Lunch Menu:  1 

w/c 9th May 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

As we move into another bank holiday to mark the King’s 
Coronation, we look back at a week filled with fantastic 

learning opportunities for all children.   

 

It was lovely to see parents 
in year 2, Reception and 
Nursery come into school 
to share a book with the 
children. Reading is such 

an important part of a 
child’s development and 
helps them to develop 
their vocabulary imagina-
tion and a love of learn-
ing.  

We would also like to thank the parents that attended our 

‘understanding your child’s anxiety and stress’ workshop. It 
is really important we work together to best support our 
children and give them tools to understand the emotions 
they are feeling.  

 

On Thursday, the children en-
joyed a royal picnic in the 

playground to celebrate the 
coronation of the King. A 
huge thanks to Chartwells for 
providing a delicious selec-
tion of sandwiches, sausage 
rolls amongst the favourites 
as well as Victoria Sponge for 
dessert. Lots of children are 

excited to be able to watch 
this historical event over the 
weekend. 

 

We hope you have a lovely weekend.  

  

Zoe Crosland and Jack Green  

Please remember to 

follow us on twitter 

@hornparkschool  
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